
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 
KN83 

  
   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel. 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel:8332772 RCN No: 

20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

 

Mass Times 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. &  11.00 a.m.  
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. &  11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  

 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time    30th January 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church—Thank 
you. 

Entrance Hymn:      Hymn: 8 Page: 8   Recessional:    Hymn: 13 Page: 9                                        

(Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Thought for the day 

 

Probably all of us have experience of “small town Ireland” (or 

wherever). The limited set of expectations limits what we can see and 

recognize in others. It may even be that we are both victims and 

perpetrators! Familiarity does not always breed esteem. This is even 

true in the faith: we can be so “familiar” with it all that any sense of 

energy or newness has long since dissipated. And yet, we should 

allow ourselves to be surprised by the God of surprises: “See, I am 

making all things new.” (Revelation 21:5) This newness of the Gospel 

is more radical than mere novelty: it is a new creation in Christ. New 

wine, new wineskins! 

 

Prayer 

God of the new, help us shake off the shackles of familiarity and come 

once more with open hearts and lives to hear again your prophet 

Jesus. Amen. 
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COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS IN CHURCH.  
 
The virus is still circulating in the community and we advise caution and prudence over the 
coming weeks. Mask wearing is still in place. Sanitising stations remain available and you 
are encouraged to continue keeping a safe social distance.  
 
The Bulletin (yellow notices) will be available again from the back of the church as will the 
Mass Leaflets from next weekend 
 
 
DAY OF PRAYER FOR CONSECRATED LIFE 

 

Archbishop Dermot Farrell will celebrate Mass at 11.00am on Saturday 5th February to mark 

World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life. This will be an online event and you can join via 

webcam at www.rednuns.com.  

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

 

Catholic Schools Week will be celebrated in schools across the island of Ireland from 

Sunday 23 January – Sunday 30 January. The theme for Catholic Schools Week 2022 is 

‘Catholic Schools: Living Life to the Full’. During Catholic Schools Week families, parishes 

and schools are invited to participate in a week of celebration of Catholic schools reflecting 

on their contribution to the common good of society. For Catholic Schools Week, Fr Gareth 

Byrne, Moderator for the Curia will celebrate Sunday Mass broadcast on RTE One television 

on 30 January 2022 at 11am. Resources are available at Catholic Schools Week 2022 | 

Archdiocese of Dublin (dublindiocese.ie) 

 
CHRISTMAS DUES  

The priests of the parish are grateful for the receipt of Christmas Dues. Christmas dues 

envelopes may be placed in the safes at the back of the Church or handed into the            

Sacristy.  

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 

 

Medjugorje prayer group meeting resumes again from 3rd February on Thursdays from 8.00 
p.m. to 9.00. p.m.  
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CHILDRENS CORNER 

 

The focus of the CHILDREN'S CORNER at the moment is on Baptism and the other special 

meeting points with God that we know as the Sacraments. 

 

 

FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION PROGRAMMES 

 

We are delighted to have begun our parish programmes for Communion and Confirmation 

for those celebrating these sacraments later in the year. We had a number of Enrolment 

Ceremonies before Christmas where the children and their families made promises to put 

their best effort into their preparation, so we ask all parishioners to pray for them that 

they will be strengthened by the Good Lord to keep their promises and that this time of 

preparation will be full of graces and blessings for all!  
 

The Confirmation boys and girls are taking part in a new film-based programme developed 

by Scripture Union which we hope will help them explore questions about their Christian 

faith and lead them to a relationship with Jesus that they can draw on throughout their 

lives, while the First Communion families have begun preparing for and attending a series 

of Parish Masses. 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
 
Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road, will resume this Sunday night 30th 
January at 7 p.m. until 8 p.m.  All are welcome. 
 

USED STAMPS 

 

If you have any used stamps from the Christmas period we would be delighted to receive 

them – they can be dropped into the sacristy. 

 

 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITARY  

  

              The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday 

 morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays.  

 

 



 

 

 

NATIONAL SYNODAL ASSEMBLEY  

 

The Catholic Church in Ireland is well on its way preparing a National Synodal Assembly 

with a focus on the challenges and opportunities it is facing in a rapidly changing society.  

There are now leaflets available at the back of the Church with a prayer for the Synod – 

please take one. 

Further information will be available over the coming weeks. Visit www.dublindiocese.ie  

for more information. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED: 

May Fallon,  Catherine Byrne. 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Ann Fitzgerald, William Fottrell,  

Peter Dowling, Eileen Gaffney, 

Denis & Mary Ellen McMahon,  

Collette O’Brien, Marie Farrell, 

Charlie McGinley, Denis & Josephine Hayes,  

Roger Harrington, Beatrice Harrington,  

Frances Ward, Tony Purdue,  

Hilda McCabe. 

http://www.dublindiocese.ie/

